MINUTES

HART COUNTY BOARD OF FAMILY AND CHILDREN SERVICES

The regular monthly meeting of the DFCS Board was held Wednesday, April 28, 2010 at 4:00 p.m. in the DFCS Board room.

Attending were Alice Worthan, John Williamson, Shelvy Myers, Earnestine White and Interim Director Mark Akridge.
The minutes of the March 2010 meeting were approved as presented.      
Office of Family Independence and Office of Child Protection reports were shared with the Board.  
The County funds expenditures report was shared with the Board.                          
Director’s report:

· The front desk receptionist that has been on leave since December 4, 2009 will officially retire 5/1/2010.                    
· Hart County has filled the last remaining Social Services Case Manager vacancy bringing the total to four new workers.  Franklin County workers will continue to assist Hart County until these new workers are trained.  
· There is still no news concerning the State budget.
· The office will be closed on May 7, 2010 and May 21, 2010 for all staff furlough days.
· The office will be closed on May 31, 2010 in observance of Memorial Day.  
· The budget concerning county funds is due to the Board of Commissioners by May 1, 2010.  The Board discussed the number of children in foster care, cash match position, etc. and agreed on an amount to present to the Commissioners.      
Meeting adjourned.  
The next Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 26, 2010 at 4:00 p.m.
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